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YEAR 5 CAMP
On Wednesday 6 - Friday 8 March, 110 Year 5 students went on their annual 3 day
adventure camp to Wedderburn Christian Campsite.

Over these three days students rotated between archery, bushwalking, flying fox, BMX and
initiative games in order to learn how to persevere and cooperate to achieve success. It was so
heart warming to see students push through initial fears of attempting the flying fox and BMX and
later say it was their favourite activity. Yes, there may have been some initial tears by some, but
by the end of the three days it can be honestly said that everyone (even the teachers) were
beaming from the experience of growing on camp.

A big thank you to all teachers and instructors who guided the students on camp.

Mr Andrew Richards
Year 5 Team Leader 
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